Announcements

Juniors: Popcorn order forms and money are due to Mrs. Hoskins tomorrow! Make sure you've sold
your 10 items so you have a free ticket!

Wednesday, September 28th, North Central Kansas Technical College will be here during seminar up in
the Abilene room.

The NHS applications are due September 30th, so please get those in by Friday.

The gaming club will be held in the library on Wednesday this week.



